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March 15, 2011 
 
        
 
Gregory Flor       
Budget Exteriors 
8017 Nicollet Ave S 
Bloomington  MN 55420 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 865 Hazelwood Street 
 File ID #: ALH 11-364 
 
Dear Mr.  Flor: 
 
This is to confirm that the Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed the above-referenced appeal and 
recommended granting an 8-inch variance on the sill height issue for the two casement 
replacement bedroom windows on the condition that step(s) are installed permanently affixed 
below the egress bedroom windows and must be full width of the egress windows. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Pat Fish (email) 
Jim Bloom (email) 
Stephen Ubl (email) 
File 
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